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Mizan,
The Division has read the study and are satisfied with the inflow and infiltration calculations.
The CAP seems to adequately address the criteria intended to evaluate and overcome
Sanitary Sewer Overflows in Forrest City’s wastewater collection system.
 
Your submissions have been approved.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Ph: 501-682-0664, Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118
 
 
 

From: Mizan Rahman [mailto:mizanr@etcengineersinc.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 1:36 PM
To: Pemberton, Layne
Cc: Mizan Rahman; Cedric Williams; Calvin Murdock
Subject: I/I Report & Phase 2 Workplan_ City of Forrest City (AR0020087)
 
Layne,
 
Attached please find a pdf copy of the cover letter along with a workplan for the
Phase 2 SSES study and a milestone schedule for your review. The original hard copy
along with a copy of the final report of the I/I study is being delivered to you. Please
let me know of any comments or suggestions you may have. 
 
Regards,
Mizan
 
 
Mizan Rahman, P.E.
ETC Engineers & Architects, Inc.
1510 Broadway
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